Going Frog Wild – we need a logo for the 2018 Calaveras County Fair, 
[bookmark: _GoBack]May 17-20.
The Calaveras County Fair is looking for a logo for Going Frog Wild.  Logo should include the Fair dates and the words "Calaveras County Fair & Jumping Frog Jubilee".  The logo will be used on T-shirts and other marketing items.   The selected art will become the property of the Fair.
Creative folks who would like to submit potential logo art may do so by emailing laurie@frogtown.org.  Art must be submitted in the following formats:
 11.5" wide by 14" tall in a 300dpi Photoshop file, or a JPG, or and Illustrator file or a PDF
No publisher or word files. 
The board wills select the art at their October meeting.  Please submit art by October 10, 2017.  The winner will receive a VIP package to the Calaveras County Fair.
